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CARING

Kia ora tatou

It was lovely to be able to hold our assembly once again. Congratulations to everyone who received a
certificate.

This Friday we are holding a whakatau to welcome new students and families (weather permitting),
and everyone is invited to join us at 9.30am. Later in the morning at 11.45am we will be flying our kites
to celebrate Matariki, so come along and join in the fun!

David Brock, Principal - Tumuaki
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Coming up: School Terms for 2020

Mon 22 Jun  BoT Meeting 5.30pm Term 2: Monday 15 April to Friday 3 July

Fri 26 Jun Whakatau at 9.30am Term 3: Monday 20 July to Friday 25 September

Fri 26 Jun Kite flying at 11.45am Mid-term break Fri 28 - Mon 31 August

Fri 3 Jul PTA Mufti day Term 4: Monday 12 October to Thurs 17 December
Fri 3 Jul End of Term 2 )
Mon 20 Jul  Term 3 starts School hours: 8.55am to 3pm Monday to Frida

Matariki Celebration 2020 (Manu tukutuku)

On Friday 26 Juneweather permitting, or Friday 3 July (saving day), we will
be celebrating Matariki 2020 by flying kites on the field at 11:45 am.
Traditionally kites known as manu tukutuku, manu aute or pakau (manu
translates to bird or kite, pakau means ‘bird wing’), were flown to celebrate the
new year.

We encourage students to make or bringtheir kites to fly. The focus will be

on participation.

We look forward to celebrating this together with the students, v
and hope for the weather to suit! Kites will need to be brought to school in the

morning. There are numerous YouTube instructional videos on how to make kites. 2

Te rerenga korero : Me karawhiul! Give it heaps!

(the flow of speech)

Netball 2020

We have a number of students wanting to play in a school netball team and we need (::;«2

someone to manage the team. If you are willing and able please see Mrs Saunders in
Room 1, thanks.
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PTA Gold Coin Mufti Day

Our PTA is holding a gold coin mufti day on the last day of term to raise funds for PM
readers for our students to use in class. Gold coins can be left at the school office on
Friday 3 July.

Skool Loop App :
Remember to look for messages from us on the Skool Loop app. -‘m SKOOL LOOP

Our newsletter is also available on the app.
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Well deserved Wayne for all the hard work you did during Lockdown.
Wayne was nominated by Rechelle.
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Not all heroes wear capes ,ﬁ This hero is ateacher &

Congrats to Wayne who was one of our lucky winners in our teacher
appreciation competition.

Wayne was nominated and won a cool Speaker, 5 Books of his choice and
some ESA goodies: &2

Thanks for the picture Wayne and enjoy your prizes ﬂ

Safe drop off and collection at school

Please obey the road rules and markings around our school, for the safety
of our children. We now have plenty of footpath area for students to be
dropped off and safely walk into school, so please do not park on yellow
lines.




CommunityNotices

SPYC After School Care

Is now up and running again.

Contact Ella on
027 434 6417

Free Ear Clinic Service
For Children
Term 32020

Friday 14 August and
Friday 25 September

at Thames Hospital Clinical Centre
Mary Street entrance

by appointment only
phone 07 838 3565, ext 22094

Block Part
is bocl<l

Join us at the Library
every Wednesday in

school term 3.50pm I

-4.50pm.
Build your own favourite
creation or join us in a
block building challenge

’O"i

@ District Libraries
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All things Rockets 22

Tuesday 7th jJuly
10.30am-11.30am

Awesome origami flying disks

Thursday 9th July
10.30am-11.30am

Traditional Matariki kite making

Tuesday 14th July
10.30am-11.30pm

" Catapults and more

Thursday 16 July
10.30am-11.30am

Limited spaces; bookings essential. Children aged under five must

have a parent or caregiver present at all times. W«
i @
Thames: 07 868 6616 sla District Libraries

St Francis School, Thames
is holding a Matariki Art Exhibition
on the 31st July to 14th August
at Palmer's Gallery, Grahamstown
(next-door to the bounty store)

" OUTDOQR;,
+ ADVENTURES

'KAUAERANGA VALLEY CI’RISI"IAN CAMP

THE FORCE
DAY CAMPS

; SAVE THE DATE
- AGES 7-12, 13 17 JULY 2020 -

$100/WEEK 9AM- 4.30PM
'REGISTRATIONS OPEN 31 MAY..

Grob your ||g|'n‘saber young ‘
Pcdqwon ‘and join.usfor d week of 3
Jedi Trommg, epic games, camp i
adventures and exploring the .

golcmes beyond! - ', ‘
K/\U/\ER/\NG/\-
VALEEY:

CCCCC PIAN CAMP

WWW.KVCC.ORGNZ




TtnfF koutou katoa.

Ko Appal achian ngF Maun
Ko Ranatiki te Moana.

Ko Eno te Awa.

Ko Koru, Aotearoa, te waka rere rangi.

NzZ Ameri ka au, engari,
au ki Hauraki.

Ko Jim Hoover tzku matu
Ko Hel en Al exwharader t zku

NzZ |l owa a rFua whanau.

Ko Tom Sorensen taku hoa TFme:
Ko Ann Hoover ahau.

I am one of the Learning Support Coordinators for
other Learning Support Coordinator is Lynley Russek. We work in all the surrounding prim ary

schools and Thames High School. We are also making connections with the nine Early

Childhood Centres.

| have a varied career as a classroom teacher and as a Resource Teacher of Learning and

Behaviour. | have taught in both primary and secondary settin gs. My first teaching position in

Thames was at Thames High School in 1999, where | ran the Experience Unit. My most recent

classroom teaching role was at Paeroa College where | was one of the cross curricular

teachers for Year 9 and Year 10. Prior to that  position | was an English teacher, teaching Year 9

odYear 12 English. I n 2017, | joined the Hauraki RT|
School until the end of 2019. | am married to Thames High School alumni, Tom Sorensen. | am

the proud Step -Mum to four daughters and two sons in law, proud Mum to one son and two

daughters, and the super proud Gran to four grandsons and one granddaughter.

The Learning Support Coordinator role is a new ini
purpose of the LS C role is to make sure that children and young people with mild -to-moderate
neurodiverse, or high -and -complex learning support needs receive appropriate help when

they need it.o6 (MOE, 2020, p. 5). Our mandat,e is t
and other agencies to provide the support students need to thrive. One of our first task is to

create a register of the learning needs in our community. This includes the learning needs of

students with giftedness or exceptionalities, as well as students who are disengaged or in

danger of being disengaged. Another aspect of our role is to ensure that transitions from Early

Childhood to primary, from primary to secondary, and from secondary to jobs/tertiary

education are well planned. The role of Learning Support Coordinator is an exciting one that is

meant to be responsive to the needs of our community. Please feel free to contact me or

Lynley if you have any questions about our new role. | look forward to working and learning

with you.

Ann Hoover annhoover@thameshigh.school.nz 027 315 4838

Ministry of Education. (2020). Learning Support Coordinator A Guide to the Role. Cognition
Education for the New Zealand Ministry of Education.
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